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31st March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
I am writing to you regarding the work experience placements that were due to take place 
during the week commencing the 13th July. Unfortunately, in light of the current coronavirus 
pandemic we have taken the decision to cancel these placements. 
  
The current nationwide lockdown procedure has meant that the health and safety checks we 
usually carry out on companies/businesses can no longer take place. In addition to this some 
companies have already started to cancel placements that were previously agreed. Finally, at 
this current time we have no certainty that school will be back to functioning normally by the end 
of Summer term. 
  
Please can you try and make contact with any confirmed placements to make them aware of 
our decision to cancel. If you require any additional help please contact our Careers Advisor, Mr 
Overton at the below email address: 
  
lee.overton@csschool.co.uk 
  
I understand that this may be upsetting for your son/daughter but in the current situation I feel 
that we have been left with no other option. 
  
Stay safe, 
  
Mr M Longhurst 
Assistant Headteacher 
Church Stretton School 
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